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PEDESTRIAN STRUCK BY VEHICLE 
 

ST. HELENS, OR -- On Tuesday, October 29, at approximately 9:59 a.m., St. Helens officers 
responded to a traffic collision involving a motor vehicle versus pedestrian on Sykes Road near 
Highway 30. 

Based on the preliminary investigation at the scene, impaired driving, speed, and distracted 
driving are not suspected to be factors. The yet to be identified adult female pedestrian was 
transported to a Portland area hospital with serious injuries. 

The driver of the vehicle remained on scene and is fully cooperating with authorities. 

St. Helens Police Department was assisted on the scene by the Oregon State Police, who 
conducted a crash reconstruction.  

Anyone who may have witnessed the collision is asked to call the St. Helens Police Department 
at 503-397-1521.  

 
### 

 
For further information regarding this incident, please contact the St. Helens Police Department 
at 503-397-1521.   

 


